
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Welcome to the Month of JULY! This month, we are officially enjoying Summer. Although there has been a rough 

start with all the storms, there are better days ahead of us! 

What an exciting month we will have!  

Most of our Classroom will be discussing USA’S independence day, summer and summer clothing, All about 
beach, Summer Fruits, picnic, zoo animals, even careers and so much more! Summer is exciting and filled with 

fun activities. 

Here are some important things to remember:

• 4TH OF July-Independence-Day Sunday, but Center will be 

Closed Monday, July 5th

• July 1st. National Postal Worker Day!

• July 10th, Picnic Day!

• July 20th Moon Day

• July is National

• Blueberry Month

• Hot Dog Month

• Ice Cream month

• Picnic Month

• Recreational Month



• Please do not forget that due to the 

Pandemic, our center closes promptly 

at 5PM. Any time after that, families 

get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo

questionnaire at home, before 

dropping off your child. Teachers are 

ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 

month. On the first you either pay full 

tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 

the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 

the other half. Late fees will be applied 

for no payments after the first and also 

to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 

the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

Also, a friendly reminder that students 

MUST wear closed toe shoes, no sandals 

or flip flops, safety purposes.

Since we are now in summer, Toddler 

Town Teachers will be planning lots of 

fun outdoor activities with the students. 

Please dress your child according to 

the weather and make sure to apply 

sunblock if needed, since we are not 

allowed to apply it ourselves. 



Happy Summer Families!

We finally made it to amazing weather that will get us moving and grooving 

outside. We had a great month of fun activities and learning like the life cycle 

of the butterfly, comparing summer and winter activities and celebrating all 

the graduates of 2021. Congrats to you all and we wish you the best of luck 

with your future!

For the month of July, we will be learning about new themes like what makes 

up America like the states and national parks, careers, zoo animals. We will also 

have fun activities associated with these themes as well.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com or at 

Ext 27

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan
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July 2021 Newsletter for the Bears

Happy July, everyone!  To recap our month of June, we reviewed the concepts of inside/outside, 

short/long, we celebrated summer and began with projects for the 4th of July. We also held a drive 

through graduation for the graduates of 2021.  

For the month of July, we will continue to review our opposites and positions by discussing top/bottom, 

up/down and same and different. We will also celebrate the 4th of July with more projects.  We will enjoy 

gross motor play outdoors as the weather becomes warmer.  It should be a great month!  

Ms. Taga

PS. If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
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What a thrilling month of June it has been! The Explorers Classroom jumped into two new letters (B and 
S). We practiced recognizing and writing those letters as well. The children studied the Life Cycle of 
Butterflies. They were given a hands-on experience by exploring real life caterpillars, which formed a 

cocoon and then into beautiful butterflies. 

During the month of July, we will be discovering new themes like; Independence Day, Zoo animals, and the 
Summer Season. The children will continue working on recognizing and writing letters and numbers and 
learning how to spell their names. We will also be learning how to clean up after ourselves and putting 

things away correctly.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9733 Ext 25 or via email at: 

cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Hello families!

I hope everyone is having a fun and safe summer! Our kiddos and I are thrilled to be able to enjoy the weather as we 

explore our classroom theme, “Butterflies!” With this in mind, the butterflies' class had so much fun exploring the four 
stages of the butterfly. Each child had the opportunity to watch the caterpillar hatch from the eggs to see them turn into 

butterflies! A fun way for our children to learn this process is by singing, “butterfly fly fly away!" Our children are also 
growing in math! We are working on numbers one to five! We can not wait to continue exploring more about nature and 

learning more numbers! The new letter for July is letter D and the continuation of more numbers! 

We can’t wait for this month to start! 
Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene
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Hello families!

Our class had wonderful month! We learned so many things like colors, shapes, animals, and we saw the life 

cycle of the butterfly. We also had fun activities and crafts to engage the children with the understanding the 

butterfly lifecycle. For example, the children completed a caterpillar activity where they had to place the numbers 

1-4 in the correct order with the help of a teacher. We had great weather, which allowed us to appreciate our 

outside time. We had a great month of learning, and we can’t wait to see what next month brings!

For the month of July, we have some wonderful themes in store! The children will continue their lessons on 

colors, shapes, numbers. They will also study the weather, careers, and beaches! Along with these new themes, 

there will be some great activities to correlate with them.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima and Ms. Yaritza

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yaritza at: Yaritza@toddlertownchicago.com

mailto:fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

